9th June, 1966.

Dear Ron,

I am very grateful for your
offer to read a paper at the confer-
ence and I accept it with alacrity.

I am passing the good news on to
Arthur Terry and he may want to write
to you about it.

Yours sincerely,

Dr.R,G.Keightley,
Dept. of Spanish
The University,
Nottingham,.



